
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chair       Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee    Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Watts ITWorks Project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Watts Labor Community Action Committee 
(WLCAC), located at 10950 S. Central Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90059, and the project address is 
Watts YouthSource Center, 958 E 108th St, Los Angeles, CA 90059. The funding would be used 
to provide a free, immersive information technology (IT) training program to motivated young 
adults ages 18-26, unemployed and with only a high school diploma or GED. The project would 
be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would provide training and career opportunities 
for youth. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
 
      Maxine Waters 
      Member of Congress 
  


